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MAERSK LINE LATE PAYMENT FEE 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

Effective September 1, 2018, we will be reinstating ”Late Payment Fee” amounting to 
USD60. Said fee will be applicable for both IMPORT/EXPORT FREIGHT AND DETENTION 

oustanding invoices following below principles. 
 

• Applicable for cash and credit customers 

• Invoices that are not paid within the seven (7) days from the due date 
• Not applicable for invoices lower than USD100 or Php5,000 

• Applicable for invoices created from September 1 onwards 
 

Sample Late Payment Fee Application 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Should you have any clarifications, please feel free to contact your local Finance 

Collections and Customer Service teams. 
 

Collections Team: Manila: +63 2 689 9090 

  Email: PDUPHRECEIVABLE@maersk.com  
 

Customer Service: Luzon: +63 2 976 9590  
Visayas: +63 32 2302303 

Mindanao: +63 82 2727303 
Email: ph.import@maersk.com and ph.export@maersk.com  

 
 

Thank you.  

Late payment 
fee will be 

applied on 08 
Sep 2018 if 

invoice is not 
settled 
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